Southern Links Subdivision
Meeting Minutes
July 2, 2013
Call to order

Dean Danklefsen called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm at the Owasso City Library meeting room.       
Roll call
	John Reckinger   P
	Gary Hunczak P
	George Overall P

	
	
	Dean Danklefsen   P


Approval of minutes from last meeting
Minutes from the last meeting were posted on the website.
	Treasurer’s Report
	Gary gave a summary of the Treasurer’s report. We have approximately $30,000 combined in checking and savings.  
	Gary gave to board members the list of outstanding balances, some of which are included in member’s bankruptcy proceedings. We are still working to collect the rest of this year’s dues. Approximately 85% of the dues have been collected. 
Old Items: 
· Last month Dean was going to contact our attorney to continue the process of filing liens and/or lawsuits against homeowners who are more than one year behind in dues. The balance owed by these homeowners is approximately $13,000.
· John Reckinger and Bob Miller cut down the dead tree by the exit of the subdivision. The stump is still there but John has plans to get it removed in the next couple of weeks. Thanks John and Bob.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The front entrance flowerbeds were cleaned up and changed. Hopefully everyone is enjoying the landscape improvements. We spent $3,100 in total for flowers, rocks, lighting, mulch, and irrigation improvements. This does not include the efforts of many hours of donated time by several of our homeowners for trimming bushes and removing old landscape bed (Dana McBurney, Dean, Jim Bennefield, Darren McVey)) cutting down dead tree (thanks a bunch John!!), Dean for installing the beautiful lighting and spreading additional 50 bags of mulch, and a big thank you to Jim Bennefield for donating his time, truck, and dump trailer for 2 trips to Tulsa to pick up and deliver the beautiful landscape Rocks for our entry!!! (I hope I didn’t miss anyone!!!!)

New business: 

· As a board we discussed the entrance and exit corners to the subdivision. These areas of the fence were not replaced when the rest of the fence was changed. They are solid structurally but they still have the old coat of paint on them. John Reckinger has volunteered to use the pressure washer to remove the old paint. 

· John mentioned a concern that we had no representation from The Estates. Dean advised that two interest flyers had been given to the homeowners in this area asking for volunteers. Dean also spoke with one of the homeowners in this area and he declined to be a member of the board. We continue to seek homeowner from this area without success. 

Adjournment
· Upon completion of the meeting, Dean made a motion to adjourn. All approved.  
· The next meeting will be August 6, 2013 at 6:30 at the Owasso Library. 

Minutes submitted by:  Dean Danklefsen
